
 
 
 
 

SNETTERTON STAGE RALLY 2025 
BULLETIN 5 

 

Closure of Harling Road – Exit to A11 
 

We have been informed by Snetterton Circuit that the route from Harling Road out of the circuit 
to the A11 via the Petrol Station is closed and there is no access here as per the diagram below.  
Officials and Competitors should only use the main entrance and exit as indicated by the red 
lines for the duration of the event. 
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